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Dear Don, 

October 16, 1970 
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I am enclosing a draft of our paper for Curator. Please 
feel free to make any changes, additions, etc. that you think are 
needed. 

Keep in mind that the paper is written for people who are not 
anthropologists. It has to awaken their interest in the subject 
and inform them, but it cannot be too detailed or it will put them 
to sleep. Along with it t here will be some photographs of the ex­
hibit and of you at work. These have not come up from photography 
yet, but I will send you a set as soon as I can. 

I am going to insist that you be senior author (provided, of 
course , that you think it is a good paper). Frankly, writing it 
was easy, since there really was something worthwhile to write about. 
Don, it is not only your work that we are writing about but your 
idea of what it all means. Objectively speaking, my contribution 
is relatively small, but I am simply glad to assist where I can. I 
hope you will accept this argument and remain the senior author. 

Betsy and I think of you and Evelyn often and hope that the 
treatments she is getting will be successful. Please give her our 
best wishes. 

RAG:mw 
Enclosures 

Sincerely, 

Richard A. Gould 


